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Special Thanks to:

Mary Kalb, for her donation in
honor of Leo the Lop’s adoption
day anniversary.

Cathy Zipf, for her generous gift
in memory of Snowball, Rocky,
Spencer, and Sunshine.

Joe Kalinyak, for his donation in

memory of. Einstein and Copernicus.

Missy Mansfield, for her memorial
contribution in C.D/s honor.

Peter Monett, for his most gener-
ous gift in tribute to Bugs, who
passed away on Auqust 26, 2000.

Judy Molnar, for her donation
1n Beatnce’s memory.

Loretta Henderson, for her
thoughtful tribute to Petunia.

Doris and Adrian Mastroguiseppe,
for their gift in memory of their
beloved Buster.

Trudy Mytinger, Joni and Glenn
Anthony, and Vicki and Tony
Ricci, for their generous contribu-
tions in honor of Bugs, who passed
away on November 30, 2000.

Wendy Medla, for her kind gift
in memary of her snugalebun
Snickers, February 25, 1998 to
October 6, 2000,

Libby Moore, Cathy Montiegel,
and Debbie Raschke, for their
most generous donation in honor
of Samson Cole.

Laura Brodie, for her memonial
gift in honor of Max, beloved
companion of Libby Moare.

Cloverleaf Animal Hospital,
for their donation in memory of
Schultz Wolff.

The following members, whose
generous contributions have helped
us help more rabhits: Irma Laszle,
Kelly Zentz, Linda Collins, Marcia
Baker, Dennis and Shirley Wood,
June Gates, Marci Wallace, Linda
Gardner, Brenda Pflaum, Ann
Zimmerman, Jim and Nancy Reed,
Shannon Reinert, David and Joyce
Weaver, Lisa Adams. Your kindness
15 much appreciated!

Gale and David Douglas, of
Bunny Heaven, for contributing a
percentage of their quarterly sales.

Lois and Eric Raphael, for their
generous donation of supplies.

Miriam Palevsky, for donating
copies of her bunny screen saver
to our chapter picnic.

Georgia Willison, who spends
countless hours photocopying
and sending out our new-member
information packets and who has
graciously donated the expenses
associated with this very
important task.




